
 
 

 
 

 
CORPORATION OF THE TOWN OF LAURENTIAN HILLS 

 
CONTRACT NO. 21-1021B 

 
TENDER FOR THE CHALK RIVER SANITARY REHABILITATION PROJECT 

 
 

 
Sealed tenders, plainly marked as to contents, will be received by Sherry Batten, CAO, Town of 
Laurentian Hills until: 
 

2:00 PM, LOCAL TIME THURSDAY, JUNE 19, 2025 
 
for the rehabilitation of existing sanitary sewers utilizing trenchless technologies and the replacement of 
a sanitary maintenance hole, including road restoration.  
 
Complete tender documents may be obtained digitally from Jp2g Consultants Inc., by emailing their office 
as noted below, after 8:30 a.m. on Thursday, May 29, 2025.   An email will be returned with the link and 
password where the documents, drawings and any future addenda may be retrieved. 
 
The successful Bidder will be required to file with the Owner the specified bonds and insurance within ten 
(10) days of being awarded the Contract. 
 
The lowest or any tender will not necessarily be accepted. 
 
Email for tender document registration: tenders@jp2g.com with the subject line “Tender Request – Chalk 
River Sanitary Rehabilitation”. 
 
 
 
Jason Schulz                Sherry Batten 
Senior Engineering Technician   Chief Administrative Officer 
Jp2g Consultants Inc.      34465 Highway 17, RR#1 
Engineers • Planners • Project Managers    Deep River, Ontario K0J 1P0  
12 International Drive       Telephone: 613-584-3114 
Pembroke, Ontario K8A 6W5   
Telephone: 613-732-0735    
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